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Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 95.31% 
Nelson Class - 97.73% 
Carter Class - 98.91% 
Cavell Class - 97.73% 
 
Congratulations to Carter Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 
 
 

Mobile Phones 

 
This is a reminder that parents and 
carers should not be using their phones 
whilst on the school premises. 
 
 

Residential Trip Years 5 & 6 

 
There will be a zoom meeting on 
Tuesday 6th June at 6pm with parents to 
give you more details about the Eaton 
Vale Residential trip in July.  A link will 
be sent nearer to this date. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th-12th May – Year 6 SATS 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
6th June – Year 5/6 Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
20th June – Nelson Class trip to Banham Zoo 
21st June – Fry Class trip to Church Farm 
26th -278th June – Yr 5/6 Bikeability Training 
29th June Caston Sports Day (Weather Permitting) 
3rd – 5th – Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
6th July – Reserve Sports Day 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 
 

SATS Week – 9th – 12th May 

 
We will be holding a breakfast club on this week for Year 6 pupils 
from 8.30am which pupils are welcome to attend.   
If they do not wish to attend please ensure that your child arrives in 
school on time. 
If your child is absent through illness please let us know as soon as 
possible although we would prefer for there to be no absences in 
this week if at all possible. 
 

Parking 

 
Please can I remind you to keep driveways clear, do not park on the 
yellow keep clear zigzags outside the school gates and please be 
observant when pulling out of a space that it is actually safe and 
clear to do so.  Nobody should be parking in the school unless they 
are a member of staff or have had permission from Mrs Disney to do 
so. 
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Lateness 

 
We are writing to emphasise the importance of being in school on 
time as there have been numerous incidents of some families 
routinely arriving at school at 9.00 a.m. or later.  
 
The school day starts at 8.55 a.m. with the playground gate opening at 
8.45 a.m.  Children who arrive late are greatly disadvantaged because 
they miss starting the day with their peers and the beginning of 
lessons. This means that they are often unsettled and confused about 
tasks. Their teacher may not always be able to re explain work. 
 
We are required to monitor children’s punctuality and attendance. 
Lateness (after the class register has been taken) is classified as an 
unauthorised absence and this is contrary to The Education Act.  
 
We understand that there may be rare occasions when you are 
unavoidably late due to unforeseen circumstances. On these 
occasions, please make sure that you contact the school office to 
inform us when you will arrive. 

 
 
 
 

Celebrating Pupil Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work our pupils have created. 
 
We have artwork created by Nelson Class.  They were inspired by 
the artist Jasper Johns. 
 
Well done Nelson Class, this certainly brightens up the hallway by 
the offices. 
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Kings Coronation Picnic – Thank You’s 

Thank you to everyone for coming to our Coronation Picnic.  It was 
lovely to see so many of you here. And we are very grateful that we 
had good weather! 
 
Thank you to the Friends for arranging the fete stalls.  The children 
looked like they were enjoying themselves. 
 
Congratulations, to all our design a crown winners, you all worked 
really hard on your designs. Mrs Buckeridge wasn’t able to get 
photographs of all our winners, the lure of the stalls was too much. 
 
 
 

 


